[image: ]2024 SAFDE ANNUAL MEETING
REGISTRATION FORM 
 (Please prepare a separate form for each attendee)
Must be received by April 12, 2024



[bookmark: Text2][bookmark: _GoBack]NAME      

[bookmark: Text3]ADDRESS      

[bookmark: Text4][bookmark: Text5]PHONE       			E-MAIL      


[bookmark: Check4][bookmark: Check5][bookmark: Check6]Member |_|			Non-member |_|			Vendor |_|



[bookmark: Text6]$      	I will attend the Knight Abbey Print Shop Tour, half-day Workshop, Business meeting/lunch, and technical sessions* on April 25th through April 27th.
$250 Member registration fee ($350 for non-members)
     
$      	I will attend the Knight Abbey Print Shop Tour on April 25th – Two-hour tour of print shop specializing in traditional and digital printing processes.
$100 Member registration fee ($150 for non-members)

[bookmark: Text8][bookmark: _Hlk535347986]$      	I will attend the half-day Workshop “Separating Ground Truth from Provable Opinions”, on April 25th presented by Detective Lieutenant Mark Goff of the Michigan State Police Crime Lab and Senior Crime Lab Analyst Kate Butler of the Florida Department of Law Enforcement. 
$150 Member registration fee ($200 for non-members)

$      	 I will attend the Business meeting/lunch and technical sessions* on April 26th & 27th.
$125 for Members ($175 for non-members)

[bookmark: Text10]$      	I am a Vendor and will only attend the SAFDE Business lunch and technical sessions on April 26th & 27th.
($175 for Vendors*)

[bookmark: Text11]$      	2024 Membership Dues payment ($65)


[bookmark: Text12]$      	Total Amount Enclosed


[bookmark: Text13]$      	Total Amount paid using Zelle



Option 1: Send your completed registration form by mail or email, and pay by check (made payable to SAFDE) to:
Dianne Flores
SAFDE Treasurer
11226 SW 156 Place
Miami, FL 33196
safdetreasurer1@gmail.com

Option 2: If paying directly from your bank account, you may do so using Zelle with no added fees. Make the payment using the SAFDE email: safdetreasurer1@gmail.com. The funds will then be electronically transferred into SAFDE’s bank account.


REMINDERS:

· If you plan to make a presentation, please contact the Program Chair, Meg O’Brien

· Questions about the workshop should be sent to Workshop Chair, Wendy Toulomelis

· Questions about the hotel site should be sent to Site Chair, Rigo Vargas

· *The SAFDE annual meeting and workshop are by invitation only. Members should contact the Secretary, Kate Butler to obtain an invitation for a Guest or Vendor.

· If you have not already paid your annual dues, please send a check for $65 payable to SAFDE with this form.

· Refund policy: All requests for a refund must be submitted via email to safdetreasurer1@gmail.com. Canceled registration fees will be refunded as follows: 
· Up till March 8th, 2024 - 100% refund
· Between March 8th through April 8th, 2024 - 50% refund
· NO refunds after April 8th, 2024
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